
From: Julian Arndt [mailto:Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 29 July 2016 7:25 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: FW: AM2014/300 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Award flexibility 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
We represent ABI and NSWBC in the abovementioned proceedings. 
 
We refer to the directions made in this matter on 15 July 2016, specifically direction 3 which 
invites comment on the draft variation determinations proposed in the Children’s Services 
Award 2010 and the Supported Employment Services Award 2010 . 
 
We respectfully seek a short extension until Wednesday 3 August 2016 COB to allow our 
client to continue to liaise with its members and confirm its instructions. 
 
If you would like to discuss, please contact us directly.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Julian Arndt 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060  
Dir: +612 9458 7565 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 848 163  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au 
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